
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

August 28, 2017 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Doug O’Clair, Chip Ball, David Ayotte, George Ayotte, Clark Wamsley, 

Alicia Bursey, Cindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 6:30 PM 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Bob made a motion to go into executive session, Doug 2nd the motion. 

• David and George Ayotte were present to inquire about land the Town of Goshen owns.  

The Selectmen showed property cards of a piece on Cross and Brook Road.   The 

Selectmen need to do more research and have not made a decision to sell the property. 

• Clark Wamsley updated the Selectmen on the letter of intent for the grant on the 

riverbank behind the fire station. 

• The Selectmen reviewed the draft ordinance for the public hearing on August 29th.   

 

• Doug stated he talked with Virgina Schendler in regards to the logging that was done on 

Dero Road.  Gigi said the road was not taken care of.  The selectmen will do more 

research on having Bonds placed on Class VI Roads when logged. 

• Bob made a motion to go into executive session, Chip 2nd the motion. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM 
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